

Roseburn PTA
Minutes of Meeting held on
Tuesday 9th of January at 7:30 p.m.

Present

C Berroya, M-L Teden, W Crerar, F Knops, M Leon, E Locuna, S McGreehin, J Boucher,

Apologies: S Shaw, K Hopkins, E Preedy, M Jamieson, E Herreru

1. Minutes of last meeting/ Actions arising

Accepted.

2. Treasurer

c/o CB and Whats App Exec group:

£8453.61 in account, all monies paid in and all invoices paid out.

Calendar- monies still awaited from: JRM, Clan Garage, David Simpson, Salon La Greca (total £400). When paid we will have raised £1455 this year (£1008 in 2016, more this year as outgoings less with new supplier)

Christmas Cards- total raised is £462 (£424 in 2016)

Teatowels- sales seem to be well down of last year and will need checking

Queries: what float required for Ceilidh? Also invoice for costs required.

DISCUSSION: WC- Salon la Greca paid at time- since checked by KH and confirmed as paid.

Decision made that no float was required for Ceilidh- tickets bought ahead of time and no change given for raffle.

ACTION: CB to arrange who will chase outstanding payments for calendar.

3. Events

- Photos-

Discussion and general agreement that photos were too late and too much (extra cost) at Christmas. Query whether this can be moved to another time of year. Also that photos not that good

ACTION: MLT to take further.

4. Coming up

- Ceilidh

Helpers required- parent mail- SMcG offered to write

CB to organise tickets - same price as last year £7 for adults and £4 for children (>3yrs), to start selling next week, emphasise family event, not for unaccompanied children. With BYO snacks and wine etc

Helpers need from 1800 for 1830 start, finishing about 2100,

Identified need for raffle caller- EP's husband to be asked

ACTION-

Tickets sales- CB

EP to confirm raffle caller.
General PTA call for helpers from 6pm

- Beetle Drive-
Proposed to find date when K Booth may run with view to others helping and being in a position to do next year. Many possible dates proposed from late April to early June.
ACTION: CB to approach K Booth again
- Multicultural Week
Week at beginning of February
ACTION: MLT to liaise with GM
- Social-
Likely date more toward June, enthusiasm for a cheesy disco
- Spring Fair-
Further planning in February and March
- P5/6 Disco
To be held mid June

5. AOB

- Film showing. Ongoing- SMcG to investigate possibility of getting a license for a day.

6. Date of next meeting

- The next meeting will take place at 7.30 p.m. on Tuesday 9 February 2018

Dates of subsequent meetings:

- 13 March 2018
- 17 April 2018
- 15 May 2018
- 12 June 2018- possibly a more social setting (l.e. the pub)?